
 

 

22nd September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Year 4 1980s Party! 
Friday 23rd October 

 
As part of our topic ‘Walking on Sunshine’ we will be having a 1980s party! This will be on the last day 
of this half term, Friday 23rd October. We would like for your child could come to school that day in their 
best 80s outfit! It can be the t-shirt they have made in Art or their own outfit from home. Be as wild as 
you like! 
 
We will be playing 80s music and strutting our stuff on the dance floor using skills from our dance 
lessons. If you have any 80s toys or games that your child could bring in to add to the party spirit, that 
would be greatly appreciated. (Disco balls are also welcome!) If you have any other ideas, feel free to 
let your class teacher know. 
 
We are looking forward to finishing our topic off in such an exciting way!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Sarah Millward, Luke McDonagh and Kat Rowe 
Year 4 Teachers 
 
 


